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This is the National Guidance that we use with the children in developing quality experiences.  It ex-

plores the range of interactions, experiences and spaces we need to provide for young children to 

help them learn and grow from their earliest years. 

The areas that we develop with our children are: 

 

 

 

If you would like to access the document , please select the link.   

https://education.gov.scot/media/3bjpr3wa/realisingtheambition.pdf 

 

 

                                                                             Communication 

 

Most of our communication is sent out via the APP, the blog, 

twitter and facebook.  Any items listed on the blog are also displayed on twitter and facebook. 

If you wish help in downloading the APP, please speak to a member of our staff. 

Thank you to the families who have completed our transition survey.  The results will help us form the 

process for the current session. 

Thank you as well to everyone who has taken part in our recent Home Link Challenge.  Our challenges 

will be coming home with your child on a monthly basis, with all staff members involved in creating 

them.  Our challenges are displayed in the main corridor for all children and staff in the school and 

E.C.C. to admire. 

Due to holidays, there will be no April newsletter, however, information and updates will be sent out 

via the APP, blog, facebook and twitter.  We use many methods, as we realise from feedback that not 

everyone has access to facebook or twitter. 
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